
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 12/10/2023 3:01:53 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED  Onli e Submi ion

12/10/2023

MRS Margaret Jandura
 49 Myoora RD

Terrey Hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2023/1224  62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

Re  Application No  DA2023/1224

Just wish to convey my concerns of the application with respect to the entry/exit access in
Myoora Road.
The plan indicates this driveway is on a bend opposite the primary school  Right now this is
problematic during the day particularly at school drop off and pick up times, with the build up
and numbers of cars using this road  It essentially becomes a single lane for cars with cars
parked each side of the road. Buses struggle with this now. Adding large trucks to this
problem will only make it far worse  The distance between the roundabout at Cooyong and
this driveway, the bus stop, the driveway leaving the school and the fact that with only 3 ways
of getting out of the precinct with 9 schools in the area, makes this a very bad idea  This
entry/exit should be on Mona Vale Road. I totally oppose this part of the application.




